
TLG CONFERENCE CALL SUMMARY 
June 8, 2006 

 
 
Participants: 
Anne Dailey    
Nick Zilka   
Lloyd Brewer        
Dave George    
Rebecca Stevens    
Rog Hardy 
Mark Masarik 
Rusty Sheppard 
Terry Harwood 
Randy Connolly  
Mike Beckwith 
Mark Stromberg    
Jeri DeLange (Note Taker) 
    
This summary provides the salient issues. These notes are intended to capture key topics, conclusions, and next steps 
and not the nuances of the discussion. 
 
Agenda Items:  ICP Map 
 
Anne Dailey led the call as the Chair, Brian Spears, was unavailable.  She informed everyone 
that Michael Bogert had recently resigned as the Regional Administrator of EPA, Region 10 to 
take a position as Counselor to the U.S. Secretary of the Interior, Dirk Kempthorne.  Dailey 
mentioned that Bogert’s resignation is not effective until July 8; and that Ron Kreizenbeck 
(EPA) would resume his former position as Acting Regional Administrator until a replacement is 
appointed.   
 
Round Table:   
 
Harwood: Indicated that he was taking a poll of TLG members who were interested in a 5-page 
copy of the ICP map because it was too large of a file to download as one document.  Harwood 
reported that he visited with Commissioner Rick Currie in regards to the ICP section and that 
Kootenai Country prefers a two-tiered approach.  In regards to funding for the county TLG 
representatives, he reported that a copy of the funding agreement had been sent to the county 
commissioners for their review.   
 
Harwood also mentioned that he met with TerraGraphics about putting together maps for the 
infrastructure inventory in order to focus on various needs such as the dike system, stormwater 
drainage, dredging, and groundtruthing.  
 
Dailey: Nothing to report. 
 
Zilka: Said that he is working on the proposal for yard remediation work to begin on July 1.  



TLG Call Notes: June 8, 2006 
 

 
Brewer: Nothing to report. 
 
George: Nothing to report. 
 
Stevens: Nothing to report.  
 
Hardy: Nothing to report. 
 
Masarik: Nothing to report. 
 
Sheppard: Mentioned that the river inflow is down now and that the Post Falls dam is starting to 
shut the gates to keep the water flow at summer level. 
 
Beckwith: Nothing to report. 
 
Stromberg: Reported that 51 properties have been completed and 56 are in process.  He 
indicated that the current contract ends June 30 and will be replaced with new contracts.     
 
Schedule: The next TLG conference call will be scheduled 6/15/06.   
 
Thank you for your participation.    
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